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Report of the VP Finance, AUS Council November 30th
Audited Financial Statements: 
The reason for the time taken this year as opposed to last is as follows:
· My SNAX numbers and theirs did not reconcile and after going back and forth, the final numbers were found to be an operating loss of around 8k + rent for 4760 for rent, totaling around 12.5k.

· The workstudy reimbursements were not included on their end which was corrected as well.

I’ve been told that they are now with the Quality Control department and will be sent to us when that last step is complete.

SNAX:

As mentioned above, the loss above is a matter of concern as it is absorbed by student fees/AUS operating budget.

That coupled with a few other issues that have recently surfaced has led to the propose formation of the SNAX committee that was presented today.

The purpose of this committee as mentioned would be to address some of those issues (health & safety, profitability etc) as well as increase accountability of SNAX as well as myself to council so you guys can have a better idea of whats happening with the biggest service we offer to our members, with those updates being delivered by other members of council.

FMC:

Met last Friday to look through funding applications/departmental budgets.
Departmental Budgets:

Motions presented to approve the last set of budgets, WIMESSA was approved last council as well but there were a few changes made between then and now so I thought it best to have you guys take a look again. 
Operations:
Tasks have been divided more distinctly between one of the exec assistants, the bookkeeper and I. The changes largely being that Mia + Violette would be incharge of cash box preparing & deposits with me acting as another set of eyes. 

Respectfully submitted,
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